



Marshland Primary Academy
Marshland Road
Moorends
Doncaster DN8 4SB

01405 812693 ML-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 6 Visit to PGL Caythorpe

Each year we offer a residential trip to the year 6 children. The 3-day, 2-night, activity excursion aims to build positive relationships between the children, their peers and the staff. In addition, it is an excellent opportunity for the children to develop their perseverance, concentration, team work and social skills in preparation for the challenging year ahead.

For the academic year 2022 -2023 we will be taking the children to PGL at Caythorpe Grantham from Wednesday **14th September to Friday 16th September 2022**.

The price of the trip per child will be £235.00. The price will include accommodation, activities, breakfast, lunch, dinner, supper, bedding and transportation. The only additional cost to parents will be if they wish to provide a little spending money.

We have been able to negotiate a discount for this trip. However, to ensure we can keep the rate we have agreed, an **initial deposit of £30.00 will need to be paid via Parent Pay by the 25**th **June.** This deposit will secure your child's place on this trip and ensure we receive the discount. A list of full payment dates and amounts will be shared with you upon our return to school in September.

We will also hold an information session regarding the trip when we return in September. During the session you will learn more about PGL, the activities and the specific details about the trip. We will advise you of the date of this information session when we return in September.

If you would like to find out more about the trip prior to this meeting, you can access further information at http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/caythorpe-court

Thank you for your continued support

Mrs S Hall

Executive Head Teacher